
 

 

 Three Rivers House 
Northway 

Rickmansworth 
Herts WD3 1RL 

 

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE AND AGENDA 
 

For a meeting to be held on Tuesday, 16 July 2024 at 10.00 am in the Penn Chamber, Three 
Rivers, Northway, Rickmansworth. 
 
Members of the Licensing Sub Committee:- 
 
 
Councillors: 
 

 

    
Harry Davies 
Andrea Fraser 
 

Tony Humphreys 
 

  

Joanne Wagstaffe, Chief Executive   
Monday, 8 July 2024 

The Council welcomes contributions from members of the public on agenda items at the 
Licensing Sub Committee meetings. Details of the procedure are provided below: 
 
For those wishing to speak: 
Members of the public are entitled to register and identify which item(s) they wish to speak on 
from the published agenda for the meeting.  Those who wish to register to speak are asked to 
register on the night of the meeting from 7pm.  Please note that contributions will be limited to 
one person speaking for and one against each item for not more than three minutes. 
  
In the event of registering your interest to speak on an agenda item but not taking up that right 
because the item is deferred, you will be given the right to speak on that item at the next meeting 
of the Committee. 
 
Those wishing to observe the meeting are requested to arrive from 7pm. 
 
In accordance with The Openness of Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014 any matters 
considered under Part I business only of the meeting may be filmed, recorded, photographed, 
broadcast or reported via social media by any person. 
 
Recording and reporting the Council’s meetings is subject to the law and it is the responsibility of 
those doing the recording and reporting to ensure compliance.  This will include the Human 
Rights Act, the Data Protection Legislation and the laws of libel and defamation. 
The meeting will not be broadcast/livestreamed but an audio recording of the meeting will be 
made. 

 
 

 
1.   APPOINTMENT OF CHAIR 

 
 



 

 

The Sub Committee are asked to appoint a Chair for the duration of the 
meeting. 
 

2.   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
The Sub Committee are asked to declare any intereststhat they may have. 
 

 

3.   PROCEDURES OF THE SUB COMMITTEE 
 
All attendees at the hearing are to note the procedures of the Sub 
Committee. 
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4.   FULL VARIATION OF PREMISES LICENCE AT THE BELL, 18 HIGH 
STREET, BEDMOND 
 
The application is to vary the current premises licence to allow live amplified 
music outside in the garden area on Saturdays and Sundays, during the 
summer months (July – September) between 14:00 – 17:00. This would 
equate to approximately 13 weekends of outside performances. 
The applicant is also seeking to remove the following restrictive conditions: 
"Annex 3 – Conditions attached after a hearing by the licensing authority on 
23 November 2005 
1. No more than two musical performers are permitted inside the premises at 
any one time. 
2. No music, live or recorded, is to be played outside the premises." 
The intention of removing these conditions is a) to be permitted to use the 
outside space at the premises for the performance of live music as applied for 
and b) to allow more than two performers inside the premises at any one 
time. 
Valid representations have been received both objecting and supporting the 
premises licence. 
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General Enquiries: Please contact the Committee Team at 
committeeteam@threerivers.gov.uk 
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